

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Continuation of the decision at Bennett Pit

Ben Frei <BFrei@albertfreiandsons.com> To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 19, 2019 at 1:57 PM

Jared we would like to have the continuation of the Bennett Pit application decision only until the September board meeting. We will still have the Hearing on August 21, 2019. And the board is invited to a site visit.

This is a request made by Jenny Brannon and AFS is acceptable to this request.

Thanks

Ben Frei

*Albert Frei & Sons will never ask for a wire or ACH via email. If you receive a suspicious email please contact us.